
CORE Privacy Notice 
The Ministry of Housing, Communities and Local Government mandates that Look Ahead provide 

their Privacy Notice to all new social housing tenants and sales. This is updated from time to time, 

but the current version (as of April 2021) is included below.  

For further details please refer to the Government website CORE - Learn About CORE 

(communities.gov.uk) 

 

https://core.communities.gov.uk/content/LearnAboutCORE.html
https://core.communities.gov.uk/content/LearnAboutCORE.html


 
 


